
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

4th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers,  
 

Design and Technology Volunteers 
 
At Burwell, we believe that involving members of the community in our pupils’ learning has a significant impact. 
Not only does it allow students to showcase their learning and achievements, but it also enables volunteers to 
experience the pupils’ learning journey first-hand.   
 
One area where your involvement would be appreciated is in our Design and Technology classes. These 
sessions are designed to encourage creativity, problem-solving and hands-on learning. Therefore, we are 
seeking volunteers from the community to support classes, across the school, during practical cooking and 
nutrition lessons. These sessions take place on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon. (Please note 
that practical sessions do not take place every week) 
 
We understand that everyone has different commitments so any amount of time that you can spare would be 
greatly appreciated. If you are interested in becoming a Design and Technology volunteer on any of the 
afternoons mentioned above, please inform a member of staff at the Office. After Friday 8th December 2023, a 
member of staff will be in contact to discuss the finer details.  
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact on the children’s learning in Design and 
Technology. 
                                         
Regards, 
 
K L Williamson 

Miss Williamson 
DT Subject Leader 
 
 

mailto:office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk/

